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Regarding the Narrabri Gas Project: 
As I understand it, numerous recommendations from the NSW Chief Scientist for this project 
are yet to be addressed or implemented and we believe the Narrabri Gas Project can simple not 
progress until such time as they are. 
There are many issues of ongoing safety for the surrounding communities, and for the safety of 
the Great Artesian Basin and the Pilliga Forest. Indigenous people are in fear of losing what little 
is left of their heritage. 
 
I would hereby demand that the assessment process for the Narrabri Gas Project be paused 
while the government addresses these recommendations. 
 
I look forward to hearing that these issues are properly addressed after a suitable public hearing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Felicity Cahill. JP 


